
26th September 

 

Reception News 
 

 
 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Welcome to St. Helen’s 
Everyone has settled into school beautifully and it is lovely to see 

everyone busy and engaged both in the classroom and outside. If you 

haven’t yet sent in wellies or spare clothes please could you send 

them in as soon as possible. We have free second hand uniform if you 

need any extras. 

Reading Together Reminder 

29th September 

On Thursday the 29th September we 

will be having a reading meeting to 

give you information on how we will 

teach reading and phonics to your 

children. Please come along at 2.30 

and we will look at resources used in 

school and how you can help at home. 
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Thank you for booking your children’s lunches promptly as it makes the dining 

experience so much calmer for everyone.    

Now that the weather is starting to turn autumnal please could 

children bring a coat with them as they like to play outside in all types 

of weather. I have attached a leaflet on playing outside and you can 

also find it on our page on the school website. Please remember to put 

their names on the inside of coats. 
 

 

Stay and Play 

14th October at 2.45 
Please come and enjoy a variety 

of games with your child or 

share a story from the book box.  


